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President Diana led the Pledge of Allegiance and gave an invocation. 
 
Guests 
 

• Rosalie Gabriele, guest of Dr. Steadman 
• Antonio Gomez 

 
Visiting Rotarians 
 

• Susan Schermerhorn, Clifton Springs Club 
 
Announcements 
 

• Next week’s meeting will be at Bella’s Steakhouse 
• Mingle with Kringle is on Saturday, December 16 from 10 am to 12 pm at the Library.   
• Tonight from 5 pm to 7 pm is the Chamber’s Business After Hours at the Smith. 
• Canandaigua National Bank is collecting new toys, personal care items, and food for the 

Center of Concern’s Operation Merry Christmas.  Donations are being accepted through 
Wednesday, December 22. 

• Jim Dickson thanked Bill, Charlie, and Linda for volunteering to help create Christmas 
baskets at the Center of Concern. 

• Helping at the Community Lunch Program has been postponed until next month. 
• Charlie Bauder thanked everyone for signing up for the Salvation Army Bell Ringing on 

Saturday, December 23.  There are still 9 spots available.  The sign-up sheet went 
around, or you can contact Charlie. 

• The extra bag of mittens and scarves from the Santa Train were given to the Library’s 
Little Free and they are already gone. 

• Dave Cook is still looking for hosts families for the Armenian group coming in January. 
• Dave Cook highly recommends the trips through Rotary. Spring 2024 trips are Spain, 

Serbia, Singapore/Indonesia.  The 10-day trips cost roughly $3,000.  If you are 
interested or would like more information contact Dave. 

• Linda Sutherland has four guest passes for the Chamber’s Business After Hours. 
• The next dinner meeting will be January 12. 
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• There will be a Valentine’s Day train ride with food and wine. More information to come. 

Happy Dollars 

• President Diana’s daughter Nora turned 2. Happy Birthday to Nora!! 
• Carol Chester reminded everyone that call in for Santa is tonight on Mix 98.5.  She 

and Mike will celebrate their 25th anniversary next week and they are doing activities 
they haven’t done before.  Last weekend they participated in It’s A Wonderful Life 
walk.  It was a lot of fun. 

• Bob Stenzel found out today because of his age and years in Rotary he no longer 
has to pay dues. 

• Rich Kasulke won the 50/50 last week.  He thought the evening event was great. 
• For Dave Cook the Santa Train was a great experience but he backed his new car 

into a dumpster.  His nephew is coming from North Carolina and can now fly directly 
to Rochester. 

• Anne Osborne’s daughter’s birthday is Friday.  Happy Birthday, Susan 
Schermerhorn. 

• Johnnie O shared a picture of Henry with Santa (Dave Cook) 

 
50/50  
 
Linda Sutherland shared $80 with the Foundation. 
 
Program 
 
Ray Ciancaglini shared video clips about sports related concussions and featured his story.  His 
words of wisdom -  

• Athletes need to be honest about their symptoms so they can get the right help. 
• The 3 R’s 

o Report 
o Rest 
o Rehabilitation 

• The game you sit out today can be the career you save tomorrow. 
 
For more information about Ray’s organization, Second Impact go to 
https://thesecondimpact.com/ 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kerry Lippincott 
 
Future Programs 
 
12/20/2023 St Peters Arts Academy Choir @ Bella's Steakhouse       Holiday Music Program 
12/27/2023 Geneva on the Lake        Geneva on the Lake Community Connection 
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Community Service Corner: 
 

• Join the Community Service Committee 
Want to help organize some hands-on community service efforts of the Club? 
Join the Committee and we can work on many great ideas that have been 
offered by Rotarians. If you know of a need in the community that needs help, 
please let me know! amcfadden@rochester.rr.com (315) 719-4348 

  
Interact Minutes 
 

• THIS SATURDAY is Mingle with Cringle!!!! Please arrive at 9:30 at the Public Library for photos, 
crafts, singing and more!! We should finish up around noon. 

• Bell Ringing Saturday 12/23 in front of Walmart! We will be there from 10 am to 4 pm, but sign up 
for 1 hour slots!  

• We decided to have the bake sale January 24th at the Rotary Interact lunch, start planning what 
you are going to make! 

-- 
 

 

 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
 

Diana Perry      Jason Haag        Kerry Lippincott     Ford Weiskittel        Bob McFadden        Kelsey Journell 
  President     President-Elect      Vice President             Secretary             Club  Treasurer    Foundation Treasurer 
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